
  
 

March 1, 2023 
 
 

Dear Sawgrass Members, 

 

Our heartfelt thanks to all Sawgrass members and our incredible Sawgrass staff who 

made our first Sawgrass Foundation Day a rousing success!  A special measure of 

appreciation to Bo, Tonya, Dario, Ken V., Chef Dean, Stefan and others who 

arranged the events and helped us spread the message. From the fun tennis, golf, and 

fitness events to the celebrations at the Pavilion, Beach Club and Clubhouse, our 

community defined what Sawgrass generosity is all about!  Hopefully the awareness 

of what we do and who we serve has been greatly increased. We have had donations 

connected with the day totaling nearly $30,000. Thank you very, very much. 

 

Your participation provides additional fuel to the Foundation’s mission—to support 

Sawgrass staff and their families through educational scholarships and acute hardship 

assistance. The winners of the various raffles held at the Foundation Reception were: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to these winners and thank you to everyone who purchased tickets 

and donated to our cause. 

 

Another major announcement that was made at the reception was an incredible gift 

from Member Quang ‘Q’ Pham who recently led his company, Cadrenal 

Therapeutics, to its initial public offering (IPO) and listing on Nasdaq (CVKD). Q is 

contributing 50,000 shares of this company to the Foundation as an initial 

endowment. This is presently valued at more than $100,000 and will grow in the 

coming years. He remarked that ‘It is wonderful to give back to a place where my 

family and I have enjoyed quality time with friends and great staff members’.  

 

Putting Contest - Lee Smith 

Odyssey Putter - Matt McLaughlin 

Tito’s Basket – Gretchen Binard 

Pasta Class – Bob Sleeker 

Cocktail Class – David Smith 

 

Ancient City Brewing Basket – Kristen Schupak 

Tennis basket – Alicia Sprecher 

Prisoner Wine – Jeff Sole 

Grand Prize Vacation – Rick Setian 



 

 

 

 
 

 

Congratulations Q, on your success, and thank you for your amazing gift. 

 

 

If you haven’t yet had an opportunity to express your support or would like to learn 

more about how we are supporting our Sawgrass community, please visit the 

Sawgrass Foundation website at www.sawgrassfoundation.org. 

 

We invite you to join us for our annual public Foundation Board meeting on March 

14, 2023, at 5:00pm in the Miller Room at the Clubhouse. Our annual report will be 

available on our website prior to this meeting. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sawgrass Foundation, Inc. 

 

Tom Petersen 
William Palmer 
Sam Harkleroad 

Cathy Wichert 

Ann Galanis 

Becky Dykstra 

Pete Morgan 

 


